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SmartBanking
TIPS

Stay Safe When 
You Go Mobile
We are excited that hundreds of 
people have downloaded our new 
mobile APP, MyTSBMobile. We 
always want to help you protect your 
identity, so we’re sharing these tips 
from FDIC.gov. 

Avoid apps that may contain malware. 
Buy or download from well-known 
app stores, such as those established by 
your phone manufacturer or cellular 
service provider. 

Keep your device’s operating 
system and apps updated. Enable 
automatic updates, to ensure that 
you have the latest fixes for any 
security weaknesses the manufacturer 
discovers. Says Robert Brown, a senior 
ombudsman specialist at the FDIC, 
“Cybercriminals try to take advantage 
of known flaws, so keeping your 
software up to date will help reduce 
your vulnerability to foul play.” 

Consider using mobile security 
software and apps to protect your 
device. 

Use a password or other security 
feature to restrict access in case your 
device is lost or stolen. Activate the 
“time out” or “auto lock” feature that 
secures your mobile device when it 
is left unused for a certain number 
of minutes. Doing so reduces the 
likelihood that a thief will be able to 
use your phone or tablet.

Back up data on your smartphone 
or tablet to a computer or a back-up 
service, which may be offered by your 
mobile carrier.

Have the ability to remotely remove 
data from your device if it is lost or 
stolen. A “remote wipe” protects data 
from prying eyes. If the device has 
been backed up, the information can 
be restored on a replacement device or 
the original (if you get it back). 

To learn more about safely using 
smartphones and tablets, see 
the Federal Trade Commission’s 
Computer Security Web page 
at FDIC.gov.

The Savings Bank celebrated the recent retirement of Debbie Forquer with a reception at 
the South Bloomfield United Methodist Church Community Room. 

Over 200 people came out to celebrate Debbie’s dedication and service to the bank’s 
customers and the community. Debbie is the daughter of the late Harold and Joyce 

Flowers and is a lifelong resident of Ashville. She is a member of and pianist for the South 
Bloomfield United Methodist Church and is a member of the Ashville Women’s Civic Club, 

the American Legion Auxiliary Post #730, the Ladies Auxiliary Rick Brown Memorial #7941 and the Pythian 
Sisters #366, where she also plays piano.   

Debbie and her husband Bob have been married more than 45 years. They have a son, Matt; daughter-in-law, 
Amanda and two grandchildren, Madison and Carson.  

The Savings Bank, Circleville, Ohio is honored to announce it has once again earned 
BAUERFINANCIAL Inc.’s highest 5-Star Superior rating. Earning and sustaining 
Bauer’s highest rating for the most recent 102 consecutive quarters, The Savings Bank 
also has achieved “Best of Bauer” status, a designation reserved only for those banks that 
have earned a 5-Star rating for 25 straight years or longer.

BAUERFINANCIAL Inc., Coral Gables, Florida, the nation’s bank rating firm, has been 
analyzing and reporting on the nation’s banks since 1983, providing ratings you can trust. 
A 5-Star rating by Bauer indicates that The Savings Bank is one of the strongest banks in 
the nation, excelling in such areas as capital, loan quality, profitability and much more.

We have been very busy over the past few months implementing and revamping some of our 
products and services, to make your banking experience even better. We now can offer mortgage 

loans, equity loans and equity lines of credit with lower rates and more flexible terms. Please give one of 
our loan officers a call if you are looking for a mortgage loan to purchase or refinance or an equity loan or line 

of credit to help with your home repairs, remodeling, a special vacation, graduation, weddings and more.  

We are all affected every day by the constant change in technology. As technology changes, so must we to meet the needs and 
expectations of our customers. We now have added Mobiliti® to our list of products and services. Mobiliti®  gives online banking 
customers the ability check account balances, transfer funds, deposit checks, pay bills and more, from your smartphone, iPad® and 
Android devices, anytime. Download our App - MyTSBMobile - from Apple’s App Store or Google Play and begin enjoying all the 
conveniences mobile banking has to offer. As we go into a season filled with vacations, outdoor sports and more, Mobiliti® offers a fast, 
easy and secure way to do that last minute banking right from your phone. For more detailed information please visit our website, 
give us a call or stop in any one of our convenient locations.
   J. Jeff Farthing, President 

Your Bank Is Going with You into the Future

Personal Checking Accounts • SeniorSmart Accounts • SmartMarket Money Market Accounts • Money Market Accounts 
NOW Checking Accounts • Super NOW Accounts • Savings Accounts • Health Savings Accounts • Pumpkin Club 
Christmas Club • IRAs • SmartClub Checking Accounts • Personal/Business Debit Cards • Business Checking Accounts 
eStatements • Quicken® • QuickBooks® • Online Banking • Online Bill Pay • Popmoney® • Mobiliti® • Direct Deposit 
MasterCard® • VISA® • MasterCard® Gift Cards • MasterCard® Travel Cards • Safe Deposit Boxes • Automatic Funds 
Transfer • 24-Hour Telephone INFO-Line 1-866-780-4636  • Star® ATM 24-Hour Banking in Five Convenient Locations

Circleville Banking and Lending Office
118 N. Court Street Ph. 740-474-3191
Walk-Up Night Depository

Circleville 
Operations and Banking Center
201 N. Court St.  Ph. 740-474-3191
Drive-Up Lanes
Drive-Up and Walk-Up STAR® ATM
Drive-Up  and Walk-Up Night Depository

Williamsport Banking Office
200 S. Water Street  Ph. 740-986-2515
Drive-Up Lane
Drive-Up Star® ATM
Drive-Up Night Depository

Ashville North
Banking and Lending Office
501 Long Street Ph. 740-983-2351
Drive-Up Lanes
Drive-Up Star® ATM
Drive-Up Night Depository

Ashville South Banking Center
18 Long Street Ph. 740-983-2587
Drive-Up Lanes
Drive-Up Star® ATM
Walk-Up Night Depository

London Banking and Lending Office
1104 Eagleton Center Ph. 740-956-1273
Drive-Up Lane
Drive-Up Night Depository

For a lost or stolen DEBIT CARD: 1-800-472-3272 
For a lost or stolen CREDIT CARD: 1-800-808-7230
For account info during banking hours:  740-420-3712

For 24-hr. phone banking INFO-Line: 1-866-780-4636
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Bauer Award Earned for 102 Consecutive Quarters

Debbie Forquer Retires After 40 Years

Walton Spangler Retires from The Savings Bank Board of Directors
After 40 years Walton Spangler has retired from our board. From 1976 to 2016, Mr. Spangler 
served as a Director of The Savings Bank. When he began his tenure, the bank had just over 
$23 million in assets. Today we have grown to over $335 million!

Mr. Spangler served in the United States Army from 1944 through 1946 as a Combat Infantry 
soldier in the 80th Division in General Patton’s 3rd Army. He earned two Battle Stars and was 
awarded two Bronze Star Medals for his service. During the 1950s Mr. Spangler was a full-time 
farmer here in Pickaway County, and from 1961 to 1964 he served as its sheriff. From 1968 to 1990 he worked for 
the USDA as Administrator for the Pickaway County Farm Program.

Mr. Spangler and his wife Annabel have been blessed with three children - Carol (David) Baker, Warren (Janet) 
Spangler and Karen (Jerry) Kelley - plus seven grandchildren and eleven great-grandchildren.

The board members and employees of the bank would like to thank Mr. Spangler for his service to our bank and 
community, and his heroic service to our country. 



The Savings Bank recently announced the appointment of two members to its board of 
directors. Jeff Farthing, President, and Connie Campbell, Executive Vice President of The Savings Bank 

have joined the board. “I am extremely proud that Jeff and Connie, both bank employees, have joined the 
board,” says Stephen Gary, President of The Savings Bancorp. “Secondly, our board made history this year with the 

appointment of the first female in our 104-year history.” Both took their first oath of office on April 6 following the annual 
meeting. Farthing was appointed to complete the term of Walton Spangler. He is a graduate of both Bowling Green State 
University and Capital University in Bexley, has been employed by The Savings Bank since 1991. He was appointed 
president in the fall of 2014, succeeding Gary in that position. Campbell, a Circleville native and graduate of Circleville 
High School, has been with The Savings Bank since 1968 and has held numerous positions in the bank. “I am honored 
to have the opportunity to serve alongside these gentlemen who are invested in the success of our bank, as well as to open 
opportunities for other professional women who want to make working for us their career,” Campbell said. 

The Savings Bank Announces Board of Directors Appointments

Sarah has worked 
part-time at the 
bank since 2015 
as a mail clerk.  
She graduated 

from Logan Elm 
in 2012 and lives 

with her
parents, Duane and Lisa Wilkins; 
her two dogs, Nelson and Jake; 
and her cat, Troy. She plays 
softball with the Pickaway County 
Special Olympics and has earned 
many gold medals.  Sarah enjoys 
listening to music and reading. 
She says she loves to cook and 
really loves to eat! Her Taco Salad 
recipe is quick, simple and 
very tasty.

  
Taco Salad
From the Kitchen of Sarah Wilkins

One Head of Lettuce, Chopped 
2 – Medium Tomatoes, Diced
1 – Can Red Kidney Beans, Drained
1 – Medium Onion, Diced
1 lb. Hamburger, Browned and Drained
1 – Bag Taco-flavored Doritos
1 – Bag Shredded Cheddar Cheese
1 – Small Jar Western Dressing

Brown hamburger. Drain and let cool.  
Mix all ingredients together.  Enjoy!

Smartbanking Has 
Gone Mobile!

MyTSBMobile Is Here.

MyTSBMobile

Mobiliti™

Now you can check balances, make deposits, transfer 
money, pay bills, locate ATMs and more – all from your 
smartphone, iPad®, iPad Mini™ and Android™ platform 

tablets. Visit TheSavingsBankOhio.com for details.  

Circleville • Williamsport
Ashville North • Ashville South • London 

TheSavingsBankOhio.com
1-800-582-2265

The Savings Bank recently joined other leaders in our community 
to support financially the Teays Valley Educational Foundation. 

“The Savings Bank is very pleased to support The Teays Valley 
Educational Foundation again this year,” said Jeff Farthing, 

President. “We know that, like all the schools in Pickaway 
County, Teays Valley continues to move forward, taking our 

children to new  heights in academic achievement!”

Throughout the year we are very proud to contribute to our 
community, providing volunteer time, materials and/or 
financial support.

Proud to Support Our Community 

We are pleased to welcome Gary Larsen to The Savings 
Bank staff. Gary will be working out of our London 
Office, focusing on lending, customer service and building 
customer relationships. He has been in banking since 1996 
and brings a wealth of banking knowledge and experience. 

Gary states he is looking forward to working at a “community 
bank‚“ and to the interaction with customers and community. 

His hobbies include all outdoor sports, especially fishing. Gary, 
Janine (his wife of 35 years), and his son Nathan reside in Ostrander.

Gary Larsen Joins The Savings Bank’s Staff

Robin Halley (at left) accepting 
a check for the Teays Valley 
Educational Foundation 
auction from Jeff Farthing, 
President of The Savings Bank.

Upcoming Community Events
Shred-It Day
Saturday, May 14th
8 a.m. to Noon
Carnival Foods Parking Lot

Annual Jeff Ankrom Memorial  
Golf Championship
Friday, June 10th 
Hosted by Crown Hill Golf Club 

Pickaway County Fair
Harness Races: June 18th and 19th
All fair events: June 20-25

Alzheimer’s Walk
Saturday, August 27th 
Join the team! Register online at 
www.alz.org/donate

Gazebo Days 
Sundays, August 7th, 14th, 21st and 28th

S.A.L.T. Council Annual Pancake Day
Seniors and Law-enforcement Together
Saturday, October 8th
Pickaway County Senior Center

Jeff Farthing
President

Connie Campbell
Executive Vice President 


